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As you ma:r have heard we are considering having our Symposium 
in C~lifornia again next summer, and we hope 7ou will be able to 
participate. We are now ma.ldng plans and preparations·· for 1;he coming 
year, and would like to have your advice and cooperation. Could you 
come to Washington sometime in the near future to discuss these mat­
ters? 

Cairns will be here sometime soon, the date yet to be determined, 
and it would be good if you could be here at the same time. I will 
let you know by letter or phone of the exact time. ' 

In order to pay your travel and reimburse you £or your time it 
will be necessary to protect the taxpayer with some forms. The one 
enclosed will enable us to start action. An extra is enclosed for 
your retention. 

I hope this trip will be possible without ~nterfering·.~exceasively 
with your duties at Yale. It was my intention to make a trip to see you, 
but since Cairns is going to come, it seems better to have our discus­
sions here. 

Sincerely, 

H. H. CAMPAIGN.Ill 
Chief, Mathematical Research Division 
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